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August, 2024 
Dear Parents/Guardians Grades 9-12, 
 
We’d like to welcome everyone back to school, especially those who are attending BASH for the first time. In an 
effort to be as efficient as possible, and maximize student safety, we have provided information regarding student 
drop-off and pickup. Please see below for details. 
 

 
 

1. Please enter the parking lot via N. Madison Street and follow the contour of the stadium. 
2. Please drive to the end of the parking lot before your turn left into the East Entrance. Do not cut across the 

parking space entrances. 
3. Please pull all of the way forward. Once you able to safely unload your child onto the walkway, please do so. 

Please use the entire length of the sidewalk. Do not wait until you are immediately in front of the door to 
unload as this will only backup the line for others.  

4. After you drop off your child, please exit the parking lot slowly, following the contour of the building as 
seen above. Do not cut thru the parking lot to go around other vehicles. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the BASH Main Office at (610) 369-7435. 
Thank you! 
 
BASH Administration & Security

 


